
 

Including the Voices of Aboriginal and

Torres Strait Islander Lived

Experience in Mental Health

Initiatives

WHEN Tuesday, July 26th 2022

12:30 PM - 1:30 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

In this webinar, hosted by the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander

Lived Experience Centre, you’ll have the opportunity to learn about our

Lived Experience model and how to engage with the right community

members when developing your own initiatives, as we celebrate the

launch of our new Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Lived

Experience Portal.

Our speakers will share their own lived experience insights, stories of

success, overcoming barriers and what enabled their own thriving. We

will also speak about advocacy in the field and working for the voices of

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people to be heard and included

in planning for suicide prevention and other mental health initiatives.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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